
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance & Operations 
 
RE: Administrative Building – Logo for the Boardroom  
 
DATE:  August 16, 2016 
 

 

The construction of the new administrative center is on schedule. The estimated move 
in of mid-October is fast approaching. As such, many of the aesthetic issues are being 
considered.    
 
One such issue is the back drop logo in the boardroom. The logo will be located on the 
(north side) wall behind the Board of Education Table. If the Board is interested in 
displaying the logo in the boardroom, there will be a minimum cost of $1,800 installed. A 
graphic of the logo is attached for your information.  
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